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13 June 2018 
Dear Parents 
 
SPORTS DAY – Thursday, 21 June 2018 
 
You are invited to the Lower and/or Upper School Sports Day, which is being held in one day on Thursday, 21 June 
2018.  On the day, events for the Lower School will commence at 10am, in additional to Upper School Field Events.  
Please note there is no parking on site for the morning events.  For the Upper School Track Events the gates will 
open at 1:35pm, with events starting at 2pm.  Upon arrival you will be directed to park by Mr Clark our Site 
Manager.   
 
If anyone has a gazebo that they could lend to the school for the day, to protect the children from the sun, we 
would be most grateful.  Please could you let Mr Burrett or Mr Clark know as soon as possible? 
 
Please ensure that children have a sunhat to wear on Sports Day.  If they do not have one, you can purchase one 
from the School Office (₤4.00 each).  For your own comfort, if you would like to sit down, you are welcome to bring 
a folding chair or blanket.  Please note that animals are not allowed on the school premises, even for Sports Day. 
 
Sports Day is a school activity, so children will remain with their teachers throughout the morning or afternoon.  
Please collect your child(ren) from their classroom after Sports Day, unless of course they are attending an 
afterschool club. 
 
There will be school lunch for those pupils who do not go home after Lower School Sports Day. Children picnicking 
with their parents should be taken home after lunch unless remaining to watch older siblings with parents. Tea will 
be served for parents and children on the field at the end of the afternoon. 
 
For those of you who wish to picnic at lunchtime and for others, the Friends of St Faith’s at Ash will be selling 
various refreshments. 
 
In order that we are able to cater for correct numbers for lunch on Sports Day, please could parents of Lower 
School children (Reception to Year 2) complete and return the slip below to the school office by Monday,18 June 
at the latest. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Lawrence B R Groves 
Headmaster 

 
 ……………  …………… …………… …………… …………… ……...… ……………  …………… ……………  
 
For Lower School Parents only 
 
My child ___________________________________________________ (child’s name and class) *will/*will not 
(*delete where appropriate) require school lunch on Sports Day – Thursday, 21 June 2018.  
 
 
Name: ________________________________ Signature:  _______________________ 
                   (please print)   
 

 
Date:       _______________________ 

5 The Street, Ash 

Canterbury, CT3 2HH 

01304 813409  

info@stfaithsprep.com 

www.stfaithsprep.com 
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